
From: Carroll, John
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/29/2013 3:06:23 PM
Subject: RE: Spreadsheet

Thanks
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 3:05 PM

To: Carroll, John

Subject: Spreadsheet
 
                Turns out all I’ve got is this…which I think Valerie put together.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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